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805 Broadway 
Vancouver, WA  98660 

 
June 16, 2006 
 
Transmittal No. 189 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention: Pricing Policy Division 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, Telephone Utilities 
Exchange Carrier Association ("TUECA") is filing herewith revisions to its Tariff F.C.C.  No. 2, Access 
Services, to become effective on 15 days notice on July 1 as shown on the following checksheet: 
 

TARIFF F.C.C. NO. 2  43rd Revised Page 1 
 
This filing completely removes wholesale Digital Subscriber Line (DSL) service from the tariff by 
removing the rates and conditions associated with it.  TUECA has elected to remove these rates from 
regulation.   
 
As indicated in the respective permissive detariffing notices filed with the Commission through the FCC 
Electronic Comment Filing System (ECFS) in CC Docket 02-33 on June 1, 2006 TUECA will offer 
wireline broadband Internet transport service on a permissive non-tariffed common carriage basis under 
Title II beginning July 1, 2006.  A copy of the 30-day notice is included with this filing.  DSL access 
connections will continue be offered on a tariffed basis. 
 
Effective July 1, 2006 TUECA will begin offering its broadband Internet access transmission services 
(normally referred to as Digital Subscriber Line or DSL service) on a de-tariffed basis.  Please note that 
carriers choosing to offer Wireline broadband Internet access on a de-tariffed basis are required to 
continue to provide Wireline broadband Internet transmission service for one year on a grandfathered 
basis to all unaffiliated Internet Service Providers (ISPs).  As such, the current rates, terms and conditions 
governing CenturyTel’s DSL services offered to unaffiliated ISPs will remain in effect until November 
15, 2006.  Those current terms and conditions will be available at this website: www.centurytel.com 
effective July 1, 2006, and will also be available for review at CenturyTel’s Corporate Office located at 
100 CenturyTel Drive, Monroe, Louisiana.   
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While the de-tariffing of this service does not constitute a discontinuance of service, the FCC has asked 
carriers that implement de-tariffing to follow procedures similar to those required for discontinuance of 
service.  Consistent with those requirements, we hereby inform you that CenturyTel’s address is 100 
CenturyTel Drive, Monroe, Louisiana.  We also inform you that the geographic areas affected by this 
change are the areas served by the companies listed above where DSL is available.   
 
Cost support is not required for this filing by Part 61.38 of the Commissions rules. 
 
The original letter of transmittal, along with F.C.C. Form 159 and the required filing fee of $720 are 
being sent via overnight service to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, under FRN 0003-7406-
51. 
 
All calls concerning this filing can be made to me at 360 905-7918. Correspondence should be sent to me 
at the above address or faxed to 360 905-7979. 
 
TELEPHONE UTILITIES EXCHANGE CARRIER ASSOCIATION 
 
 
 
Pamela Donovan 
Supervisor, Tariffs 



Federal Registration Numbers for 
TELEPHONE UTILITIES EXCHANGE CARRIER ASSOCIATION 
Tariff No. 2 Participants 
 
 
 
0003-7386-89 
0001-6172-65 
0001-5620-99 
0001-5825-43 
0003-7380-85 
0001-5660-41 
0001-6234-38 
0004-3122-60 
0004-5470-89 
0004-5470-06 
0001-5846-97 
0001-6302-43 
0001-7127-51 
0004-5470-55 


